
Consultation Summary
Coastal Conversations - how would you like 
to see your coastline managed, now and into 
the future? 

Approach
Whitsunday Regional Council 
held ‘Coastal Conversations’ in 
December 2019 to inform the 
community about coastal hazards 
and ask for their input into how 
WRC will manage these hazards.

The feedback sessions were held 
at Bowen, Cannonvale, Conway 
Beach, Dingo Beach, Hydeaway 
Bay and Wilsons Beach. 

Residents were invited to attend 
any of these sessions and were 
provided with a survey to complete 
at the end of the session.

Attendees were given copies of 
hazard mapping which WRC has 
recently completed as part of 
the Coastal Hazard Adaptation 
Strategy.

Key Results

Who gave feedback?
82 people attended and 

54 surveys were submitted

Next Steps

Hydeaway Bay Wilsons Beach

The Consultation Report will be 
presented to Council and included 
in State Government reporting. 
The feedback will be considered 
during the development of coastal 
adaptation options in the future, 
and further engagement with 
affected communities will occur. 

Adaptation Options - Overall Ranking

Are you an affected resident? What do you value most about the coastline in your area?


